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Docket Nos. 50-259, 50-260, 50-296
License Nos. DPR-33, DPR-52, DPR-68 .

Tennes}e'e Valley Authority
ATTN:V Mr. S. A. White

Manager of Nuclear Power
6N 38A Lookout Place
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-259/86-05, 50-260/86-05, AND 50-296/86-05

Thank you for your supplemental responses of May 9 and 20,1986, to our Notice of
Violation and Unresolved Items issued on March 5, 1986, concerning activities
conducted at your Browns Ferry facility. We are evaluating your responses to the
unresolved items and apparent violation which is still under consideration for
escalated enforcement action.

Based on a telephone communication between Mr. R. Rogers of your office and
Mr. F. Cantrell of this office, we understand that, in addition to the action
described in your response of May 20, 1986, a review of previous Final Safety
Analysis Report (FSAR) changes will be completed and corrections needed will be
made in the annual July 1987 FSAR update. If your understanding of this issue
is not as stated, please inform this office promptly.

We appreciate your cooperation in this natter.

Sincerely,

BRIGINAL S!GHED B18
1 NELSON GRACS

fu Roger D. Walker:̂
Acting Deputy Regional Administrator

'

cc: W. C. Bibh, Browns Ferry Nuc1 ear
Plant Site Director

. L. Lewis, Plant Manager

. W. Whitt, Director, Nuclear

/ Managers Review Group
D. L. Williams, Jr. , Supervisor

j Licensing Section|

VR. E. Rogers, Project Engineer

bec: (See page 2) .
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Tennessee Valley Authority 2 JUN 0 61986

becdJ.N. Grace
/H. R. Denton, NRR
/ H. L. Thompson, NRR

.

J. M. Taylor, IE -

B. B. Hayes, OI
4 S. R. Connelly, OIA

R. J. Clark, Licensing
j Project Manager, NRR

M. Grotenhuis, Project
Manager, NRR

/ G. G. Zech
JS. P. Weise
/NRC Resident Inspector
A tate of Alabama.i
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